
RICHMOND RETAIL GROUP PROVIDING BOXES LUNCHES FOR  
AREA HEALTHCARE WORKERS AND FIRST RESPONDERS

Cushman & Wakefield | Thalhimer is proud to partner with Richmond-area restaurants to provide lunches for 
area healthcare workers and first responders, including hospitals, fire departments and ambulance services, 
as well as law enforcement in the Richmond metropolitan area. 

Thalhimer’s Richmond Retail Group is coordinating this effort by nominating recipients, each month 
through the remainder of 2020, and partnering with area restaurants and delis to provide lunches to honor 
healthcare workers and first responders for their dedication and sacrifices on the frontlines of the COVID-19 
crisis. 

On June 26th Thalhimer and Chicken Salad Chick provided 80 boxed lunches to Hunter Holmes McGuire VA 
Medical Center. Chicken Salad Chick boasts 146 restaurants across 16 states and will grow to 175+ by the end 
of 2020. They offer craveable, made-from-scratch meals served from the heart to guests throughout the 
South, and are well on their way to be “America’s Favorite Place for Chicken Salad.” Local franchisee Rick 
and Tim Collins, owners of Chicken Salad Chick at Westpark Shopping Center, assisted with today’s lunches.

“Our Richmond Retail Group is excited to give back to our healthcare workers and first responders during 
this challenging time while also supporting restaurants throughout our community who make Richmond  
the special place it is.  This initiative is a win-win for all involved,” Lee Warfield, President & CEO.

Jim Ashby comments, “Richmond healthcare workers and first responders are an extremely important part 
of our community. Our Richmond Retail Group looks forward to partnering with Richmond restaurants to  
show these healthcare workers and first responders how much we all appreciate their service and dedication.” 

Thalhimer attendees:  Jim Ashby, Annie O’Connor, Paula English.


